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November 14, 2019
SPECIAL MEETING VILLAGE OF PIGEON COUNCIL

The special meeting of the Village of Pigeon Council was held on Thursday, November 14, 2019.

President Michael LePage called the meeting to order at 8:30am

Members Present: President Michael LePage, Trustees Shelly Gunden, Michael Wehner, Rob
Chandonnet, Kent Shetler, Matthew Esch and Marc Hill.

Members Absent: none

Also in attendance: Pigeon Police Chief Eric Wissner, Pigeon Department of Public Works
Superintendent Thomas Buschlen, Village Superintendent/Clerk Steven Corrion, Clark Ramsey,
Jason Nicol and Dean Raymond.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Corrion explained that the Planning & Zoning Board has recommended that council approve
the Special Use Permit for Scheurer Health for a sign located at 170 N. Caseville Rd. as presented.

Following Discussion

A motion was made by Shetler; second by Chandonnet to approve a Special Use Permit for
Scheurer Health for a sign located at 170 N. Caseville Rd. as presented. All Ayes.  Motion Carried.

President LePage explained that the DPW Committee will be meeting following the Special
Meeting to get updates on the E. Michigan Ave & S. Frank St. Project and if any council members
would like to stay they can but they would need to sit in the gallery and not be able to contribute to
any conversations.

A motion was made by Gunden; second by Wehner to adjourn the meeting.  All Ayes.
Motion Carried.   Meeting adjourned at 8:32am.

________________________ ____________________________
Michael LePage, President                             Steven Corrion, Clerk


